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Revision 1   
 
The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) is announcing a change to the public hearing 
dates regarding the application by Ontario Power Generation (OPG) to consider three matters 
related to OPG’s Darlington nuclear site, located on the north shore of Lake Ontario in the 
Municipality of Clarington:  
 

 Environmental Assessment of OPG’s proposed Refurbishment and Continued Operation of 
the Darlington Nuclear Generating Station (DNGS);  

 Application by OPG to renew the Darlington Waste Management Facility (DWMF) licence; 
and, 

 Application by OPG to renew the Nuclear Power Reactor Operating Licence for the DNGS 
until December 31, 2014. 

 
The public hearing will now take place on December 3 to 6, 2012 instead of November 13 
and 14, 2012, as originally announced, in light of the high number of interventions. 
 
Date:  December 3 to 6, 2012  
Place:  Hope Fellowship Church, 1685 Bloor Street, Courtice, Ontario  
Time:   as set by the agenda, to be published prior to the hearing date 
 
The public hearing will be webcasted live on the Internet via the CNSC Web site and archived 
for a period of 90 days. 
 
Requests to intervene previously filed with the Secretary of the Commission by the October 15, 
2012 deadline will be considered at the December proceedings. No new interventions will be 
accepted. 
 
OPG’s submissions, CNSC staff’s recommendations and written submissions from members of 
the public are available upon request to the Secretariat at the address below or directly from the 
Web site. These documents are not downloadable.  Agendas, hearing transcripts and information 
on the hearing process are available at the CNSC Web site: www.nuclearsafety.gc.ca. 
 
 
c/o Louise Levert 
Secretariat 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission  
280 Slater St., P.O. Box 1046  
Ottawa, Ontario K1P 5S9    
 

 Tel.: 613-996-9063 or 1-800-668-5284 
Fax: 613-995-5086 
E-mail: interventions@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca

  
 


